
 

 

If you have submitted your application or have yet to submit your application you MUST 

TAKE the  CASPER Assessment offered by Altus. You must have the score reported to our 

program (you tell Altus to do this when you sign up to take CASPER). 

The last CASPER testing date will be Thursday, September 29. 

You must take this assessment to be considered for acceptance into our program. 

Please click here for more information:  

APTA - Tennessee State University 

Altus Applicant Communication Kit - Altus Assessments 

Again....the CASPER Assessment is REQUIRED. 

Please sign up to take the test on Thursday, September 29, if you wish for us to consider 

your application. 

 

https://ptcasdirectory.apta.org/498/Tennessee-State-University
https://altusassessments.com/altus-applicant-communication-kit/

